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Peru State College offering two new degree programs

(KLZA)-- The Nebraska State College Board of Trustees has approved two new
degree program options for Peru State College.

The two new options are included under the Business Administration major, they
are Healthcare Business Option and Certified Management Accountant Business
Option.

Peru State President Dr. Michael Evans says the program will help students
launch meaningful careers in high-demand fields which is a win for the students
and a win for Nebraska.

The Business Administration — Healthcare Business option provides a strong
business core and healthcare-focused courses to provide the student with skills
that develop the ability to navigate the unique challenges of healthcare
organizations including hospital, outpatient and ancillary services.

There is a projected growth of 32 percent for Medical and Health Services
Managers from 2020 — 2030.

The Business Administration — Accounting: CMA Option prepares students for
high-demand careers in financial reporting and management. There are more
than 100,000 accounting and finance professionals around the world with only
5,000 certifications granted each year. In May, there were 752 such openings in
the state of Nebraska.

Many Signals Communications



